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14th September 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
Welcome back to school. It has been lovely to see you and the children all ready for the new term. 
The children look really smart in their new school uniforms and have all enjoyed the first week in 
their new classes. 
 
This Friday, Celebration Assembly will be led by our Year 6 children. They have been working with 
Kayte Walsh from “My Esteem” and looking at internet safety. We will present certificates first and 
then Year 6 will perform their presentation to KS2 children and all parents. 
 
After the assembly, Kayte will run a workshop for parents looking at ways in which you can help to 
keep your child safe online. As I am sure you will agree, this is a very important issue and one 
which changes daily. So please do stay for the workshop where Kayte will be able to answer any 
queries you may have about internet use and safety online. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Friday. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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